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March 14, 1992

Marsha Majors
Member Services Manager
U.S. New Mexico Federal Credit Union
P.O. Box 129
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Dear Ms. Majors:

Re: Joint Testamentary Accounts
(Your November 5, 1990 Letter)

On June 30, 1991, this Office responded to your inquiry re-
garding certain share accounts at your credit union. Subse-
quently, we were requested to review that opinion by another
credit union. We have reconsidered the opinion sent to you
previously, and revoke the language in it inconsistent with
the enclosed opinion. We regret any inconvenience that this
may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Enclosure
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Hattie M. Ulan
Associate General Counsel


